From: Chris Woolgrove 
Sent: 24 October 2018 11:53
To: Planning
Subject: Re: Bishops Blaize Burdrop

My apologies and good evening.

Christopher Woolgrove
[bookmark: _GoBack]13 Sikes Road, Clyde North,
Vic 3978 Australia.



From: Planning  
Sent: Wednesday, 24 October 2018 9:44 PM
To: Chris Woolgrove
Subject: RE: Bishops Blaize Burdrop 
 
Good morning,
 
Thanks for your comments.
 
Please provide your full address or we’ll be unable to log your comments.
 
Regards
Development Management 

Cherwell District Council
Extension: 7006
Direct Tel: 01295 227006 
mailto:planning@cherwell-dc.gov.uk
www.cherwell.gov.uk 
 
From: Chris Woolgrove 
Sent: 21 October 2018 08:51
To: Bob Neville
Subject: Bishops Blaize Burdrop
 
Dear Mr Neville
 
I am a Sibford boy having lived in both the Ferris and the Gower during my early years, attended the Primary School and was part of the choir in the Holy Trinity Church Burdrop. I now live in Melbourne with my family.
 
I want to add my support to the village people to save the Bishops Blaize from being converted into anything and to remain a public house for the enjoyment of the villagers and guests. I would like to add a picture if I may taken just after the war of Sibford locals having an evening at the Blaize, those in the photo have all passed on but in most case their families live on.
 
Thank you.
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